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Barbara Nielsen Re: Satra Concentrates, Steubenville 
Cyprus Amax Minerals Company General Correspondence 
333 N. Central Avenue Remedial Response 
Phoenix, AZ 85004 Jefferson County 

441001068 

Re: Ohio EPA Approval - Workplan for Phase 2 Mine Area Investigation 
Jefferson County, Former Satralloy Site 

Dear Ms. Nielsen: 

Ohio EPA has reviewed the Workplan for Phase 2 Mine Area Investigation, submitted on 
February 1, 2021 by Golder Associates on behalf of Cyprus Amax Minerals Company. 
We have also reviewed the Cyprus Amax response to Ohio EPA’s follow-up email dated 
February 24, 2021, requesting additional information on the plans for monitoring well 
installation. 

Ohio EPA hereby approves the workplan. We note the workplan contains minimal details 
on some of the described tasks, particularly Quality Assurance/Quality Control (QA/QC). 
We may request additional information as the results of this work are subsequently 
evaluated and submitted for Ohio EPA review. 

Please feel free to contact me with questions or concerns at (740) 380-5244 or 
kevin.ohara@epa.ohio.gov. 

Sincerely, 

Kevin O’Hara 
Geologist 
Division of Environmental Response and Revitalization 

KO/cb 

ec: Lee Holder, Golder Associates Inc. 
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